
 

 

 

 

       

   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Ref:  PC/WAJ 
 
16 December 2014 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
A quick note to inform you that the last day this term - Thursday 18 December will 
be a non-uniform day for students and staff at the Secondary Phase.  School will 
finish at 3:10pm for the Christmas break. 
 
Please note school will re-open on Monday 5 January 2015. 
 
Merry Christmas and best wishes for the New Year. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
P Collins 
Phase Director (Secondary) 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


